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Ted Knight <tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us>

Re: VHE Pool Scoreboard
1 message

Ted Knight <tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us> Fri, Nov 7, 2014 at 3:29 PM
To: Paul Tiffin <paultiffinswimclub@gmail.com>
Cc: Paul and Doris Dix <pauldorisdix@gmail.com>, Tony Seidita <tseidita@shorewood.k12.wi.us>,
"davidwestfahl@gmail.com" <davidwestfahl@gmail.com>, "nkubacki@shorewood.k12.wi.us"
<nkubacki@shorewood.k12.wi.us>

Paul,

Great, thank you. Also, please note that the check can be made out for $2,707 and not $2,731.64, as there was tax on
one of the invoices that the school district is not obligated to pay. Your check can be made out to the Shorewood
School District and we will plan to process it as a charitable contribution.

Thank you,
Ted

On Nov 7, 2014, at 3:09 PM, Paul Tiffin <paultiffinswimclub@gmail.com> wrote:

I will stop by the Recreation Office early next week and take care of this bill. 
Paul Tiffin
On Fri, Oct 31, 2014 at 10:52 AM, Ted Knight <tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us> wrote:

Paul,

It was nice speaking with you by phone. Apologies for not getting back to you sooner -- yesterday was
a busy day for us organizing the memorial event for our SIS Principal, Mark Harris. 

As promised, I am attaching an electronic copy of the invoice from Roman Electric for the VHE Pool
Scoreboard. We believe the best way to proceed is for the school district to pay the invoice directly,
and in parallel, have the Swim Club write a check to the school district in the same amount as a
donation to support the cost, which was $2731.64.

I also spoke with Deb Stoltz and Nora Kubacki in the Recreation Department. The best contact to
speak with regarding details related to pool fees for the Swim Club would be Nora Kubacki at
nkubacki@shorewood.k12.wi.us -- Paul Tiffin is welcome to connect with her directly to get an update.

It would be great to touch base and follow up on a couple of details by phone. Let me know if you
have a few minutes to connect sometime over the next week or so.

Best,
Ted

On Wed, Oct 29, 2014 at 8:01 PM, Paul and Doris Dix <pauldorisdix@gmail.com> wrote:
Ted,

Nice talking with you today. Here is the current swim club board. Remember that not all these
parents are district parents. The club is not 100% Shorewood district. It's about 70-75%. Those on
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the list that are not are Tina Desing and Paul Stollenwerk. That may be it.

Paul

On Wed, Oct 29, 2014 at 1:38 PM, Ted Knight <tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us> wrote:
Great, thanks very much!

Ted

On Oct 29, 2014, at 1:38 PM, Paul Dix <pauldorisdix@gmail.com> wrote:

Sounds good. I'll talk to you then.

Paul Dix
Text: 1-414-944-1738

On Oct 29, 2014, at 12:16 PM, Ted Knight <tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us> wrote:

Mr. Dix,

How about today at 4 PM? My phone number is 414-961-3161.

Thank you,
Ted

On Oct 29, 2014, at 11:47 AM, Paul Dix <pauldorisdix@gmail.com>
wrote:

Ted,

Today between 4-5 for a call works. Tomorrow between
8-9 or 10-11 also work for a call. Please give me a
number.

Paul Dix
Text: 1-414-944-1738

On Oct 29, 2014, at 10:07 AM, Ted Knight
<tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us> wrote:

Hello Mr. Dix,

My name is Ted Knight, and I am a new
advancement staff member here at the
Shorewood School District. I met briefly
yesterday with Tony Seidita about the
VHE Pool Scoreboard. Thank you for
your support for this project. Do you have
any availability to meet briefly with me
sometime in the next few days? I am glad
to make time whenever you are available.
Please drop me a line at your
convenience and let me know when

mailto:tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us
mailto:pauldorisdix@gmail.com
tel:1-414-944-1738
mailto:tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us
tel:414-961-3161
mailto:pauldorisdix@gmail.com
tel:1-414-944-1738
mailto:tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us


11/11/14 2:27 PMShorewood School District Mail - Re: VHE Pool Scoreboard

Page 3 of 3https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=7a9a17ec58&view=pt&q=in%3…00&pdr=50&search=apps&th=1498c2b2c314fd2e&siml=1498c2b2c314fd2e

would work best for you.

Thank you,
Ted

-- 

Ted Knight
Chief Advancement Officer
Shorewood School District
1701 E Capitol Drive
Shorewood, WI 53211
414-961-3161
www.shorewoodschools.org
tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us

-- 
Doris & Paul Dix
Doris Text: 414-207-9239
Paul Text: 414-944-1738

-- 

Ted Knight
Chief Advancement Officer
Shorewood School District
1701 E Capitol Drive
Shorewood, WI 53211
414-961-3161
www.shorewoodschools.org
tknight@shorewood.k12.wi.us
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